
Kia Ora From Room 7 

Term 1 has been a time for sharing, showing kindness 

and getting to know each other. It has been so exciting 

to have two teachers to bring lots of fun and 

excitement to learning in this very important transition 

stage when children start school. We are well under 

way to learning to read, write stories, learn about 

numbers, becoming fit and competent in learning the 

early stages of swimming, practicing Te Reo through 

waiata and stories, and looking to our environment to 

learn those special secrets of life. Here are a few 

photo’s to give you a glimpse of life in Room 7.

 


